
To protect your post, 
please scan the QR code 
and sign the GCA 
petition.

PROTECT YOUR POST

Parliamentary scrutiny must be required 
of any proposal to amend Royal Mail’s 
Universal Service Obligation (USO).

The USO states the frequency and Quality 
of Service for our post. Royal Mail is 
proposing to reduce Second Class 
deliveries to three days a week, this 
change could be made without 
government scrutiny. We think this is 
wrong.
 
We also call on the Government to insist 
on changes to the USO are dependent on 
Royal Mail meeting existing delivery 
targets for letters and cards.


